

6071 W. Outer Drive Detroit, MI 48235 www.sinaigrace.org

The Honorable senator Deborah Ann Greer Stabenow

United States Senator from Michigan

731 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington DC 20510

Regarding support of healthcare workforce resilience act

Dear Senator Stabenow,

On behalf of other physicians and medical students at Detroit Medical Center I am writing to voice of strong support on Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act. Detroit Medical Center is located in underserved area in Michigan and significant number of our physicians are from foreign countries. Their contribution is significant enough and we cannot function without them. COVID-19 is caused more shortage of healthcare physicians in our hospital. Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act is a perfect solution for foreign physicians to work in our Medical Center and underserved population in Detroit. We appreciate the support of this bill and welcome any comment or opportunity to discuss further.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Vinay Pallekonda, MD

Chief Medical Officer



6071 W. Outer Drive Detroit, MI 48235 www.sinaigrace.org

The Honorable senator Gary Charles Peters Sr.

United States Senator from Michigan

724 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington DC 20510

Regarding support of healthcare workforce resilience act

Dear Senator Peters,

On behalf of other physicians and medical students at Detroit Medical Center I am writing to voice of strong support on Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act. Detroit Medical Center is located in underserved area in Michigan and significant number of our physicians are from foreign countries. Their contribution is significant enough and we cannot function without them. COVID-19 is caused more shortage of healthcare physicians in our hospital. Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act is a perfect solution for foreign physicians to work in our Medical Center and underserved population in Detroit. We appreciate the support of this bill and welcome any comment or opportunity to discuss further.

Warmest regards,

Dr.Vinay Pallekonda, MD

Chief Medical Officer